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MEMORANDUM TO:  Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 
 
THROUGH:    Bryant Powell, City Manager 
 
FROM:   Liz Langenbach, Parks and Recreation Director 
 
DATE:    January 27, 2021  
 
SUBJECT: Resolution No. 21-04 authorizing Inter-governmental Agreement 

with Pinal County for the design, construction and operation of 
an Off-Leash Dog Park at the County Complex located at 575 
North Idaho Road 

 
The property noted above is currently subject to an existing intergovernmental agreement 
(“IGA”) that the city and the county entered into in 1994, to construct and maintain road 
improvements and a storm water detention basin.  The parks department currently maintains 
the landscaping and the basin most affectionately called “Lake Grandy” on occasion. 

 
In June of 2019, the city council gave direction to the parks and recreation staff to proceed 
on the design phase of a future dog park and work with county staff on the park at the above-
noted location.    
 
The parks and recreation commission has been involved in reviewing the dog park design 
over the last year and the public arts commission is considering placement of art at this new 
park.  
 
Pinal County staff has been consulted at all milestones throughout the site selection and 
design process and is agreeable to the terms of the attached IGA. 
 
Staff respectfully requests the council to authorize through Resolution No. 21-04 the city to 
enter into the attached IGA with Pinal County that sets forth the terms and obligations relating 
to the proposed dog park.    
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